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Bettis, Boyle & Stovall
P. 0. Box 1168
Graham, Texas 76046

Gentlemen:

We have received notification from E1 Paso Matural Gas Company
that your Exxon C. T. Bates Well 'o. 1 located in Unit C of
Section 29, T-25-S, R-37-E, has been disconnected from their
gas gathering system. Therefore, please submit Form C-103 in-
dicating present status and future plans for this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton ‘
Supervisor, District 1
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